
NPFUSD/2021-221 February 04, 2022

The BSE Limited The National Stock Exchange of India Limited
25th Floor, P.J. Towers, Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,
Dalal Street, Plot No. C11, G-Block
Mumbai - 400 001 Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E)

Mumbai - 400 051

SCRIP CODE: 523391 SYMBOL:NAHARPOLY

Subject: Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure
Requirements) Regulations, 2015

Dear Sir/Mam,

This is in continuation to our earlier letter dated February 3,2022 under Regulation 30
of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we
would like to inform you that the commercial production of Company's Line 2 (New
Unit) BOPP project with the Capacity of 30000 Tonnes per annum has started today
i.e February 4,2022.

Kindly display the same on the Notice Board / Website of the Exchange for the
information of general Public as well as members of Exchange.

Thanking you.

Mumbal : 414, Raheja Chambers, 213 Nariman Point, Mumbai - 400 021
Phone; 91-22-22835262,2283562
Fax: 91-22-22872863
E-mail: mumbai@owmnahar.com

Gurgaon: Flat No. 22-8, Sector-18, Gurgaon-120 015 (INDIA)
Phones: 91-124-2430532-2430533.
Fax: 91-124-2430536 ,
E-mail: delhi@owmnahar.com

Yours faithfully,
FORNALY FILMSLIMITED

DINESuZ
(DIRECTOR)


